11/4/2016 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: Bow-2 MR-187, Bow-1 MR-135

STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Bow-2 MR-187, Bow-1 MR-135

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Fri, Nov 4, 2016 at 6:50 AM
To: Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net>

Jim,

The Decision date for MR135 associated with the Bowie No. 1 Mine (C-1981-038) and MR187 associated with the Bowie
No. 2 Mine (C-1996-083) has been extended to December 15, 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

On Mon, Oct 31, 2016 at 12:19 PM, Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net> wrote:

Jason: Chris Hansen with Bowie Resources has been in contact with OSM (Linda Keene). Chris should be able to
provide OSM with revised O & C documents fairly soon. | will also supply DRMS revised O & C documents. Please
extend the decision date for the subject minor revisions until December 15, 2016. Thanks.

Jim Stover, P.E.

J. E. Stover & Associates, Inc.
2352 N 7th Street , Unit B

Grand Junction, CO 81501

O: 970-245-4101 M: 970-260-0802

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program
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